
Frank Gorman Honored for League Service 16 May 2013 

 

Award for Frank  

Frank Gorman, was honoured in a surprise presentation at Doncaster recently when Alan 

Johnson, Secretary, Northern Track & Field League secretary presented him with an award to 

recognise his long service to the League. This has included many years as a Divisional 

Secretary and as Chairman from 2006 until he stood down in 2012.  

 

The presentation should have been made at last November's League AGM, but Frank was 

unable to attend through illness. 

 

 

  

Frank Gorman left receives his award 

from League secretary Alan Johnson 

  


